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ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JUNE 12, 2016

THOUGHTS FROM OUR PASTOR 

My dear friends in Christ, 

I am very happy that we will be welcoming a new priest to our 

parish on June 22
nd

.   Fr. Andrew Jung was just ordained on May 

28
th

 and has served as a deacon in the Church of St. Peter the 

Apostle in River Edge for the last year.  I was blessed to be at his 

ordination and First Mass both were beautiful and it was quite 

evident that he was well loved by the parishioners, as many asked 

me to take good care of him and I assured them I would.  Father 

Andrew replaces Fr. Maciek who left us last March to go to Holy 

Name Hospital as a chaplain. More information about Fr. Andrew 

will follow in the weeks to come. 

Congratulations to all of our 2016 graduates! Job well done and 

may all of your hard work pay off as you continue to use the gifts, 

talents and knowledge you have acquired to make our world a 

much better place.  Congratulations to all of our St. Elizabeth 

graduates from Pre K 3 & 4, Kindergarten and 8
th

 Grade. I want to 

thank our parents, principal, faculty and staff for their hard work 

and deep commitment to our school community.  St. E’s School is 

indeed a very special place where our children learn to grow in 

faith, knowledge and the love of Our Lord Jesus Christ.  Wherever 

you go always take St. E’s with you and know our doors are 

always open and we will welcome you home with open arms! 

Fr. Felix will be returning to St. E’s July 1
st
 to minister with us.  

He was well received last summer and we are happy to welcome 

him back.  It is one way we as a parish help to support the 

missionary work of the Church and his presence is a blessing for 

us as well. 

We will also be welcoming a seminarian Joe Furnaguera this 

summer who is a Second Theologian for The Archdiocese of 

Newark who is studying at The North American College in Rome.  

Joe is originally from St. James in Springfield, NJ.  We are very 

excited to welcome him to St. E’s beginning July 1
st
. 

We are certainly blessed to have so many wonderful things 

happening here at St. Elizabeth’s!  I hope the coming days of 

summer allow you some time to slow down and catch your breath, 

so you may be refreshed and renewed.  There is much to be done 

and God is counting us to do it! 

 

Peace and all good things, 

 

 

 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
     June 1, 2016 

Reverend James J. Weiner 

St. Elizabeth Church 

700 Wyckoff Avenue 

Wyckoff, NJ 07481 

 

Dear Father Weiner,  
 

 Greetings in the Lord Jesus! 
 

 I write to inform you that I have appointed Reverend 

Felix Ugwuozor as Summer Parochial Vicar at Saint Elizabeth 

Parish effective July 1, 2016 through September 1, 2016.   
 

 I pray that God may continue to bless you and all the 

members of Saint Elizabeth Parish.   
 

With kindest personal regards, I am 

 

Sincerely in the Lord,  
 

                                                     
    Most Reverend John J. Myers 

    Archbishop of Newark 

 

SPECIAL COLLECTON NEXT WEEKEND 

ARCHDIOCESAN RETIRED PRIESTS 
The Archdiocesan Retired Priests Collection will be next weekend 

June 19/20.  Your generosity is always appreciated.   

 

 

NEXT EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

Friday, June 17th 9:30am-6pm 
 

ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED 

Would you like to be more involved at Mass? 

Would you like to serve God and your Parish? 

Would you like to earn service hours? 
For more information and to sign up call Lisa at the Parish Office 

at 201-891-1122 ext. 200 or e-mail lisa@saintelizabeths.org.  First 

training will be Saturday, June 18
th

 at 9:30am in Church. 

 

FATHER’S DAY MEMORIAL CARDS 
There will be cards available in the narthex if you 

wish to have your father, living or deceased, 

remembered during the Masses of Father's Day. They can be 

returned to the Parish Center during normal operating hours from 

Monday through Saturday.  

http://www.churchart.com/subscriber/viewimages.aspx?keywords=fathers day&entry_date=1/1/0001&image_type=,cl,ca,ph,pp,bc,mv,wt,nt,pt,ft#no
mailto:lisa@saintelizabeths.org
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ANGEL FUND 
We were all impressed again with the confidence and maturity of 

the children from Sacred Heart School who spoke to us a couple of 

weeks ago.  They thanked us for our personal and financial interest 

in them and their school.  As of June 6
th

, $7,100 has been received 

by the Angel Fund.  Thank you to all who have sent in their 

checks.  Keep in mind that we are trying to raise $50,000 for the 

Angel Fund so that we can keep the school open.  If you can help, 

please drop off your check in the collection basket on Sunday or 

send it to the Parish Office.  Please keep the success of the Angel 

Fund in your prayers.  

 
 

OFFICE OF FAITH FORMATION 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION 

Just a reminder to parents of 

K - 8
th

 graders for the fall of 2016 
Religious Education Registration is now open.  

We ask you to register your child for Religious 

Education class by June 15.  Note: classes are 

filled on a “first come, first served” basis.  Please consult our 

website www.saintelizabeths.org  under Faith Formation to ensure 

there is availability on the day of your 1
st
 choice. If your child’s 

grade level is completely booked on a given day, he/she will have 

to register on a day where there is space.  Don’t hesitate.  
 

“God doesn’t call the equipped, He equips the called.” 

Help Needed for Fall 2016!!! 
 

Through our baptism, each and every one of us has been called to 

serve the Church, our faith family, in some way.  As we plan for 

the next year of religious education, WE ARE IN 

NEED OF CATECHISTS, CO-CATECHISTS, 

AIDS, ACTIVITY COORDINATORS, and 

BABYSITTERS on Sunday from 9:10-10:25 AM 

and Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays during the hours of 4:00-

5:15 PM for Grades K-5.  We also are looking for those that would 

like to work with the Middle School program for Grades 6-8 on 

Monday nights from 7:00-8:30 PM during the fall, winter and 

spring. Religious Education is a great opportunity to share your 

love of Christ, the stories of faith that have influenced you and 

inspire the next generation of Catholics.  Please prayerfully 

consider this ministry; if interested in serving, please contact 

Jonathan Camiolo at 201-891-3262.  Any questions, comments, 

concerns or ideas for our Religious Education Program, please call 

Jonathan Camiolo at ext. 225. 
 

RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY 
“But at the other end of life, the elderly, they too are the future of 

a people. Person has a future if it goes forward with both 

elements: with the young, who have the strength, and things move 

forward because they do the carrying; and with the elderly 

because they are the ones who give life’s wisdom.  And I have 

often thought that we do the elderly an injustice, we set them aside 

as if they had nothing to offer us; they have wisdom, life’s wisdom, 

history’s wisdom, the homeland’s wisdom, the family’s wisdom. 

And we need all this!” ~ Pope Francis 
 

 

“To everything there is a Season  
and a Time for every 

Purpose under heaven.” 
Ecclesiastes 3:11 

 

“A time to be healed...” 
Please pray for:  Bob Hiner 

 

“A time for love...” 
Recently Married:    Jennifer Whittaker & Kenneth Doughan 

 

“A time for joy...” 
Recently Baptized:  Kyliegh Bocchino, Mia DeFiori,  

Tanner DePersis, Ryan Ferreiva, Evelyn McGuire,  

Brody Outerbridge, Ciro Roufanis, Emma Vara, Liliana Vara 

Calvin Seigel, Lillian Seigel, Phiona Seigel,  
 

“A time to mourn…” 
Recently Deceased:  Louis Cosenza, Dr. Joseph Pizzurro, 

Lorraine Bigos, Rev. John Morel, Rev. Robert Iaguinto, 

Joseph Sullivan  

 

A time for peace…” 
For national and world leaders and for those in the Armed 

Services: Jessica DeRosa, John Paul Phillips, CPO Jennifer 

Smolinski, Michael Zahorniak, Captain Colin McNulty, Captain 

Luke Walsh, Major Raymond G. Tierney, Capt. Brian Donlon, 

USMC, Major Brian Ferguson, Airman Martin E. Koerner Jr. 
Major Mark Wimmer, 2

nd
 LT. Nolan Dunn, James Tully, Stone C. 

Koerner, 1C2 Michael Shaver. Amen. 
Calling all family members.  If you have a loved one serving in 

the forces, we would like to include them in our weekly bulletin so 

we can keep them close in prayer.  The names will remain on our 

list for three months.  If you would like their name to remain longer, 

please call Lisa at 201-891-1122 ext. 203. 

 

Our Parish Book of Remembrance is 

located in the Narthex, by the St. Elizabeth’s statue. 

You are welcome to inscribe names of loved ones, 

living and deceased, as well as special intentions for inclusion in 

parish Masses and prayers. 

 

PARISH CENTER SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

 

JUNE 17th – SEPTEMBER 2nd  
 

Monday –Thursday 9am-5:30pm 
 

Friday 9am-3pm 
 

Saturday 9am-12noon 
 

Sunday Closed 

 

 

http://www.saintelizabeths.org/


ELVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

 3 

R.C.I.A. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

RCIA is designed to welcome adults into our Catholic 

faith.  Preparation is a year-long ongoing process culminating at 

the Easter Vigil Mass and Easter Season.  The goal is to receive 

the Sacraments of Baptism (for non-Christians), Confirmation and 

Holy Eucharist.   

 

IS RCIA FOR YOU or SOMEONE YOU KNOW? 
Do you know someone or are you someone who is interested in 

becoming Catholic or is a Catholic but has yet to receive all of the 

Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist)?  

The RCIA is a process of prayer, reflection, and learning that 

allows for the continual discernment of God’s will in our lives. 

Candidates include: 

· Non-baptized adults who wish to enter the Catholic Church 

· Baptized adult Christians of another denomination (i.e. 

Lutheran, Anglican, Presbyterian) who wish to continue their 

Christian faith in the Catholic Church. 

· Adult baptized Catholics who have not completed the 

Sacraments of Initiation (Holy Communion and/or 

Confirmation) and wish to do so. 

Now is a great time to get information and find out more!  For 

more information, please contact Jonathan Camiolo, 201-891-

3262 x 225 or jcamiolo@saintelizabeths.org. 

 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

If you are interested in inquiring about RCIA, please contact 
Jonathan Camiolo at 201-891-3262 ext. 225 or submit the form 
below. 
Name_________________________Phone _____________ 
Address _____________________________________________ 
____I am interested in becoming a Roman Catholic. 
____I am a Roman Catholic, but haven’t 
received   Confirmation. 
____I would like more information. 
____I am a parish member and would like to join the 
RCIA team. 

Please detach and return to the Parish Center.  
 

 
 

 

 

MEN’S SHARING 
Join with other men of the parish on Saturday, June 18, 7-9am in 

the Elizabeth Room to informally share our Catholic Christian 

Faith. 

SEARCHING FOR A DEEPER 

UNDERSTANDING  

OF YOUR FAITH? 
The Institute for Christian Spirituality, part of 

Seton Hall University's Immaculate 

Conception Seminary School of Theology, is 

offering two courses at our off-campus 

location in Ridgewood, New Jersey to get you started.  

Each semester classes are offered one night each week at Our Lady 

of Mount Carmel in Ridgewood, NJ, on a variety of subjects 

including, Scripture, Christians Ethics, the Sacraments and Church 

History.  Courses are also available at the main campus in South 

Orange.  

Courses for next semester include Major Themes in Christian 

Ethics on Monday nights and Theology of Vatican II on Thursday 

nights from 6:30 – 9:00 p.m.  Don’t miss out on this opportunity to 

grow in your Catholic faith – enroll today!  Bachelor degree 

required. 

For more information and applications materials, please contact 

Kimberly Mailley at 973.275.2435 or by Email: 

kimberly.mailley@shu.edu. You may also request information 

online at http://www.shu.edu/academics/certificate-steps.cfm.   
 

 

ARCHDIOCESE OF NEWARK 

 

OFFICE OF VOCATIONS 

Retreat for Catholic Young Men (Grades 8-11) 

July 13-16 
Immaculate Conception Seminary, Seton Hall University 

The Quo Vadis Retreat is an opportunity to examine where your 

life is going.  This retreat is designed to help young men to 

understand their baptismal call to holiness via the priesthood, 

religious life, or marriage.  On this retreat, you will take time to 

ask the Lord where He desires to lead you.  For more information 

go to www.NEWPRIESTNJ.COM  

 

ARCHDIOCESE OF NEWARK  

OFFICE OF FAMILY LIFE MINISTRIES 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUPS 
The needs of parents who’ve suffered the loss of a child are 

unique. The Office of Family Life Ministries sponsors support 

groups for Parents Grieving the Death of a Child. The groups are 

led by trained facilitators - parents who have personally 

experienced the death of a child. Groups meet at St. Thomas the 

Apostle Church Parish Center in Bloomfield on the 1
st
 Wednesday 

of each month at 7:30 pm (7:00 pm in July/August) and at St. Peter 

the Apostle Church in River Edge on the 3rd Monday of each 

month at 7:30pm. There is no fee to participate and pre-registration 

is not needed. Please call 973.497.4327 or email 

eganlaur@rcan.org for further information.                           
 

mailto:jcamiolo@saintelizabeths.org
mailto:973.275.2435%20or%20by%20Email:%20kimberly.mailley@shu.edu
mailto:973.275.2435%20or%20by%20Email:%20kimberly.mailley@shu.edu
http://www.shu.edu/academics/certificate-steps.cfm
http://www.newpriestnj.com/
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ELVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JUNE 12, 2016 
He said to her, "Your sins are 

forgiven." The others at table said to 

themselves, "Who is this who even 

forgives sins?" But he said to the 

woman, "Your faith has saved you; go 

in peace." - Lk 7:48 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday: 2 Sm 12:7-10, 13/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 7, 11/Gal 2:16, 19-21/Lk 

7:36-8:3 or 7:36-50 

Monday: 1 Kgs 21:1-16/Ps 5:2-7/Mt 5:38-42 

Tuesday: 1 Kgs 21:17-29/Ps 51:3-6, 11, 16/Mt 5:43-48 

Wednesday: 2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14/Ps 31:20-21, 24/Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 

Thursday: Sir 48:1-14/Ps 97:1-7/Mt 6:7-15 

Friday: 2 Kgs 11:1-4, 9-18, 20/Ps 132:11-14, 17-18/Mt 6:19-23 

Saturday: 2 Chr 24:17-25/Ps 89:4-5, 29-34/Mt 6:24-34 

 

OTHER PRAYER EXPERIENCES 
Miraculous Medal Novena – Thurs. after 9 am Mass 

Novena to the Divine Mercy – Fri. after 9 am Mass 

Men’s Sharing – Elizabeth Rm. Sat. 7 am 

Morning Prayer – Mon.-Sat. 8:40 am 

Rosary- Each day after 7:00 & 9:00 am Mass 
 

SUPPORT FOR OUR PASTORAL ACTIVITIES 
“When I entered you house, you did not give me water 

for my feet…”  Luke 7:44 

Today’s Gospel calls us to consider how we serve God.  

Do we consume like the Pharisee who simply reclines at 

the table and expects to be served?  Or, do we contribute 

like the woman who kneels before Jesus and washes His feet?  

Every day we must make a choice.  Take or give?  Consume or 

contribute?  Recline or serve? 

 

The gift of treasure for May 29
th

 was 

$16,994 of which $3,213 was from online 

giving.  Thank you. 

The gift of treasure for last week was 

$20,864 of which $4,171 was from online giving.  Thank you for 

your generous support! 

 

 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat. June 11 5:00 PM  Peter Razzo Jr, Luciano 

Gamen, Giovanni Ingui, Martha Reynolds, Giovanni Ingui, Mary 

Perrotta, Robert Nielsen, Catherine Francica, Gina Jurasic, John 

Townley, Paul Caruso 

Sun. June 12 7:30 AM Julia & Frank Leskauskas 

  9:00 AM People of the Parish 

  10:30 AM John J. Cannizzo 

  12:00 PM Robert McGarvie 
 

Mon. June 13   St. Anthony of Padua 

  7:00 AM Richard Lovell 

   John McCardle  

  9:00 AM Robert Spraker, 1
st
 Anniversary 

 

Tue. June 14 7:00 AM Mary Clara Occhipinti  

  9:00 AM Jack Reynolds 
 

Wed. June 15 7:00 AM Eileen C. Webb 

   Nancy Cannon 

  9:00 AM Rose J. Gioia 
 

Thu. June 16 7:00 AM Douglas Reitz 

  9:00 AM Marian & J. Edwin Carey 

   Deceased Members of  

   the Horroran Familiy 
 

Fri. June 17 7:00 AM Happy Birthday Diane 

  9:00 AM Lucia & Amerigo Tramontozzi 
 

Sat. June 18 9:00 AM Memorial Mass 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  5:00 PM All Mass 

Sun. June 19 7:30 AM Intentions will be  

  9:00 AM offered for  

  10:30 AM All our Fathers 

  12:00 PM Living & Deceased 

 

MEMORIALS FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 12
th 

 
 

Altar Bread & Wine:  In Celebration of Joe & Mary Meighan’s 

50
th

 Wedding Anniversary, 

Given by:  The Meighan Family. 

 

Sanctuary Light:  In Memory of Jim Rigoli, 

Given by:  The Parents & Friends of St. Elizabeth’s School.  
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